
 

 
 

 

We are very happy to inform everyone that the following students of DJSCE 

from third year B.Tech. Computer Science and Engineering (Data Science) 

have secured 1st place in GHCI’24: Hackathon, held at Bengaluru on 20th 

November 2024, from among a total of 2500+ teams. 

 
 

Fiona Haria, 

Vaishnavi Shridhar 

and 

Dhruvi Mehta 

 

 
 
Hearty Congratulations to all. Keep it up. 
 

Best wishes! 
 

 
 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

  (Principal) 

https://www.djsce.ac.in/ug-computer-science-engineering-data-science

